
14 March 2023 

Ms Aileen Chia 
Director-General (Telecoms and Post) 
Deputy CE (Connectivity Development & Regulation) 
Infocomm Media Development Authority 
10 Pasir Panjang Road 
#03-01 Mapletree Business City 
Singapore 117438 

Consultation on Proposed Allocation of 6 GHz Band 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 With regards to the propose allocation of 6 Ghz, beside just trying to match up with   
EN 303 687, I would like to propose to extend the possibility to include some limited use 
Standard Powered Access Point (36 dBm) as well as Automated Frequency Coordination 
just like FCC to be used in various Institute of High Learning (IHL), so that it is possible for 
them conduct research in some of this new areas. 
 As most IHL has a large campus, the Standard Powered Access Point could be limited 
to be used in the central portion of the campus, and hence reduce the possibilities of 
interference with the surrounding.  
 

Warm regards, 

Dr Yap Chern Nam 
IEEE Singapore Computer Chapter 
cnyap@computer.org 

 


